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| % From the Editorial Board ...
hl-_‘- N We are celebrating cTur 37" foundation day on 2™ April

2013. The organization has come a long way since 1976 and
has achieved.crossed many milestones. However, with the
“changing-business environment and economic policies of the
government, the Corporation faces new challenges which
require dedicated service from all sections of employees. As
- we celebrate our foundation day and the successes that we
- have achieved, it is also the time to reflect on our
shortcomings and rededicate ourselves to carry out our
assigned tasks so that the organization can achieve greater
SlGCIRES heights and take its rightful place in the corporate world. As
we all know change is the only constant and we at NEEPCO
News has also undergone a change of guard with couple of
new members in the editorial board. We hope to carry forward
the good work done by the previous editorial board and shall
leave no stone unturned to achieve greater heights. In this
endeavour as a first tiny step, we are introducing a new page
on our MOU targets and achievements thereof in order to

disseminate this vital information amongst the employees.

NEEPCO through its HRD Leaning centre is providing
training and educational support with resources and tools,
thereby creating an enthusiasm to its employees that will
produce result and equip them to face new challenges in the
future. That is where every NEEPCO employees are called
upon to dedicate and do our bit for the Corporation. NEEPCO
as a responsible organisation is also contributing for the
welfare, progress and development of the society. This can
clearly be seen through its CSR-CD policies, thereby doing
its bit for the development of the nation.

We are happy to inform that NEEPCO has performed
exceedingly well in the just concluded Inter CPSU Cricket
and Badminton Tournament under the aegis of Power Sports
Control Board by winning 2™ runner up trophy in both the
events.

As time roll on, many of our senior colleagues has also
retired from service. However, it is a plain truth that some day
and at some point of time we all shall leave service. It was a
great and pleasant journey we had undertaken together and
as we bid these senior colleagues adieu we take this
opportunity to express our heartfelt gratitude for the service
rendered by them. We wish them all, a very happy retired life.

On the auspicious occasion of our foundation day,
NEEPCO News wishes all employees a very happy and
prosperous year ahead.
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